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News from the Rotary Club of Everett, Massachusetts
Meeting: March 6, 2014 

Attendance : Gisella -Andrea -Erick -David Rev, Barbara- Ryan-Lester-Carol
[bookmark: _GoBack]President Judy and Tim are both enjoying Florida! 
Discussion about Club’s April Soccer Tournament:
We received a permit from the City (Erick is awaiting Judy’s signature).
Flyers have not yet been translated-We have a deadline for next Thursday to have all flyers printed and ready to be distributed to the sponsors. The high school kids will work on translating in Portuguese, Spanish, Haitian Creole- the flyer that Gisella has sent them is in Italian and English.
At this time, we have five official Sponsors: Barbara Smith-Laura Di Fava- Lester      MacLaughlin –Barbara Griffin-Stephen Quigley 
Official Teams to date:  5 to 6 girl teams and 7 to 8 boy teams (7 on 7 game).
 
 
Need to discuss with the coaches logistics of the tournament:, such as Do we have all equipment and gear for the teams (nets-balls-cleats-knee, elbow shins).
We also need to discuss how the teams will be split and how many games will run at the same time. In addition, we need to decide if sponsors will print the shirts and banner or will Club handle thagt. We also need to work on an addition application to be completed by the sponsors instructing details of the donation such as, Name of Business-Shirt Color-Amount of Donation and who they need to make the check out to (Gisella will work on drafting an application ).
We also thought about adding Pinnies to distinguish each team from one another, as most likely there will be more than one team with the same color shirt). I checked the price of those and a box of 12 pinnies is about $43.00. 
 
 
We have speaker next Thursday: Saritin Rizzuto
Please make every effort to attend.  Have a great week.  Keep warm!
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